
UPDATE: COVID-19 Policies, Procedures, and Protocols at St. Andrews University, A branch of 
Webber International University.  

Effective March 1, 2024, the CDC released updated Respiratory Virus Guidance in response to 
the decreasing risk that COVID-19 poses to the population. Since the beginning of the COVID-
19 outbreak, St. Andrews University, a branch of Webber International University, has followed 
well researched, scientifically grounded guidance to help mitigate this risk. Based on current and 
authoritative government-issued health standards or guidance issued by the State of North 
Carolina and/or the United States Centers for Disease Control, the following procedures are 
effective as of March 1, 2024 at the residential Laurinburg campus of St. Andrews University. 

- To protect yourself from COVID-19, flu, and RSV, stay updated on recommended 
vaccines, practice good hygiene, and ensure cleaner air by opening windows or using air 
purifiers. If you get sick, stay home until your symptoms improve and you’ve been fever-
free for 24 hours. After that, resume activities with extra precautions like wearing a mask, 
enhancing hygiene, and distancing. High-risk individuals should seek healthcare 
immediately for testing or treatment to prevent severe illness. 

For more information https://www.cdc.gov/ncird/whats-new/updated-respiratory-virus-
guidance.html  
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